
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact the Chamber with questions, comments, ideas or information, call 589-1242,  
e-mail us at morrismnchamber@gmail.com,  

go to our webpage at www.morrismnchamber.org,  
“Like” us on Facebook (Morris Area Chamber of Commerce).   

 
Friday Facts is also located on the front page of our website – Friday Facts 

 
Call 320-589-1242 or e-mail morrismnchamber@gmail.com to have your event listed in Friday Facts. Deadline 

for submission to the current week’s Friday Facts is Wednesday at NOON Planning an event?  
Check out morrismnchamber.org events calendar before you schedule. 
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Announcements & Events: 

 

• Donnelly community club meeting has been rescheduled for April 16th at 7 pm in the Community Hall in 
Donnelly as we continue to make plans for this year’s bee and other events. anyone with suggestion and/or 
ideas is encouraged to attend. more info 795-2437, or 246-3337, e-mail donnellythreshingbee@runestone.net 

 
• The Center for Small Towns warmly invites the greater Morris community to a talk on the UMM campus titled 

"Greater Minnesota’s Demographic Future: Trends Among Rural Youth & Young Adults," featuring Susan 
Brower, Minnesota State Demographer, our state's renowned expert on population trends.  Day & Time: 
Tuesday, April 17, from 6:00-7:15pm, in Imholte Hall 109. The Focus: Susan Brower will offer a lively talk on 
major changes over the next two decades that will impact the youth and young adults across Greater 
Minnesota.  She will focus on the changing demographic patterns among youth and young adults and describe 
how demographic shifts and growing diversity are likely to play out in the years ahead, with a special focus on 
implications for K-12 and higher education. CST looks forward to community members being part of this 
conversation on what these changes will mean to current and future of towns like Morris and for universities 
like UMM. Appetizers & Beverages will be provided. 

 
• The Sons of Norway Lodge 1-590 will meet Tuesday, April 17 at 6:30pm. At First Lutheran Church, 200 E 5th St. 

Morris. Sue Roisen, Dawson will present a program on the Sami culture and making Sami bracelets. Public is 
welcome.  

 

• Pay It Forward Stevens County is a non-profit group that recognizes individuals who have, through their 
volunteerism, made a positive impact on the lives of others in the community. Nominations can come from 
anyone, and the Pay It Forward group reviews the nominations on a monthly basis to pick one person who best 
exemplifies paying it forward. Pay It Forward Stevens County is sponsored by Morris Pizza Ranch, Morris Sun 
Tribune, Bank of the West, West Central Screen and Print, the Regional Fitness Center, Superior Industries and 
Hancock Concrete, Stevens Community Medical Center, KMRS/KKOK Radio Stations and Shear Designs. 
Nominations can be dropped off at any of the participating businesses. 
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PREVIEW 

4/7-4/14 
 

34TH ANNUAL CNIA POWWOW 
The Circle of Nations Indigenous Association (CNIA) will host its 34th annual Powwow on Saturday, April 7, in the P.E. 
Center Gymnasium (626 East Second Street, Morris, MN 56267). Doors open at 9 a.m. Grand Entry at 12 and 6:30 p.m. 
The CNIA Powwow introduces the Morris campus and community to a contest-style powwow and celebrates the social 
and cultural ties American Indian students have with Native communities across the United States and Canada. Free 
parking is available in the South Parking Lot. To learn more contact Mesa LaRoque ’21, CNIA Public Relations, at 
laroq016@umn.edu, or the Office of Equity, Diversity, and Intercultural Programs at 320-589-6095.  
 

LATINO FILM FESTIVAL 
Un gallo con muchos huevos (Little Rooster’s Egg-cellent Adventure) and La región salvaje (The Untamed) will be shown 
free of charge on Saturday, April 7, at the Morris Movie Theatre (12 East 6th Street, Morris, MN 56267), at 11 a.m. and 2 
p.m., respectively. The films will be shown in Spanish with English subtitles. Sponsored by the Latin American Area 
Studies Discipline. 
 

AQUIM SACRAMENTO: AFRO-BRAZILIAN RHYTHM AND PERCUSSION WORKSHOP AND CONCERT 
The Music Discipline will host an Afro-Brazilian rhythm and percussion workshop and concert on Monday, April 9, in 
Humanities Fine Arts, Recital Hall. Workshop at 6 p.m.; concert at 7:30. 
 

GUEST ARTIST LECTURE/RECITAL: LILLIE GARDNER 
Lillie Gardner will present a lecture on the life and piano music of American composer Amy Beach on Tuesday, April 10, 
at 7:30 p.m. in Humanities Fine Arts, Recital Hall. 
 

BOOK READING AND RECEPTION/FILM SCREENING 
Meet Jennifer Fish, author of Domestic Workers of the World Unite!, and Sonu Danuwar Chaudhary, one of the 
domestic workers profiled in the book, on Thursday, April 12, at 7 p.m. in  Rodney A. Briggs Library, McGinnis Room. The 
reception will be followed by a showing of the documentary In Safe Hands at 7:30 p.m. in Humanities Fine Arts 6. 
Through Chaudhary's rare, poignant, and sometimes painful journey, the film portrays the millions of workers around 
the world who pick up the care deficit to ensure more privileged portions of the global population remain. A panel 
discussion will follow.  
 

42ND ANNUAL MIDWEST PHILOSOPHY COLLOQUIUM: HOW TO THINK ABOUT HAPPY LIVES, WITH MICHAEL BISHOP 
Michael Bishop (Florida State University) will present "How to Think About Happy Lives" on Thursday, April 12, at 7 p.m. 
in Imholte Hall 109 as part of the 2018 Midwest Philosophy Colloquium. Every year the Philosophy Discipline hosts this 
lecture series, in which distinguished speakers come to campus and give talks on topics of general interest. 
 

UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM 
UMM students will present their research, creative work, and art performances at the Undergraduate Research 
Symposium (URS) on Saturday, April 14. This is the 17th URS event, which celebrates student scholarly achievement and 
informs the community about the variety and quality of original student research, creative, and scholarly work from 
across campus. Oral and poster presentations and artistic performances will be given. Refreshments will be served. 
 

SIGN LANGUAGE CONCERT 
The annual Sign Language Concert will be performed on Saturday, April 14, at 1:30 p.m. in the Student Center, Edson 
Auditorium. 
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Continuing from March 29th at the 
Morris Theatre: 

 

 

 

Ready Player One 
Monday - Thursday 7PM 

Friday & Saturday 7PM & 9:30PM 
Sunday 2PM & 7PM 

 

In the year 2045, the real world is a harsh place.  The only time Wade Watts truly feels alive is when he 
escapes to the OASIS, an immersive virtual universe where most of humanity spends their days.  In the 
OASIS, you can go anywhere, do anything, be anyone—the only limits are your own imagination.  The 
OASIS was created by the brilliant and eccentric James Halliday, who left his immense fortune and total 
controlled of the OASIS to the winner of a three-part contest he designed to find a worthy heir.  When 
Wade conquers the first challenge of the reality-bending treasure hunt, he and his friends, known as the 
High Five, are hurled into a fantastical universe of discovery and danger to save the OASIS—and 
themselves.  Rated PG-13, 140 minutes. 

 
 

See you at the movies! 
 

The Latin American Film Festival will be held 
on Saturday, April 7th at Morris Movie Theater. 


